
Trustee Report for June, 2015 

This is the month of the school year that all students look forward to, not necessarily for the stressful time that 

final exams and assignments bring but for the accomplishments made this year and the freedom for different 

activities that occurs during the summer months. I am sure there is also a sense of anticipation for moving on to 

next year.  For many that will mean moving on to the next grade level but for graduates it will mean moving on to 

some new challenges in either post-secondary programs or in the world of work. 

On behalf of the Board, I would like to congratulate all graduating students and wish them all the very best in their 

future endeavors.  I would also like to thank all parents for their unwavering support for all students throughout 

our elementary and secondary school systems.  Finally, a” thank you” to all our great teachers and administrators, 

who work with students throughout the school year making it possible for them to have success. 

I would like to wish all students a safe, enjoyable summer. 

Highlights of June Board Meeting include: 

 Board approval of 2015 – 2016 operating and capital budgets. 

 Recognition of student winners in the Canada Wide Science Fair. 

 Board approval to hold the regular November meeting Monday, November 16, 2015 at York River Public 

School in Bancroft. 

For more detailed information please go to HPEDSB.ON.CA >Board and Committee Meetings 

Remember, if you have any comments or concerns, please call me at 613) 962-3595 or email me at 

mbrant@hpedsb.on.ca. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Mike Brant, HPEDSB, representing Tyendinaga First Nations. 
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